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St. Joseph’s NS/SN Seosamh Naofa 

Board of Management Agreed Report 

Tuesday, 1st of February  

• Clare led us in prayer 

• The minutes were read by Colm.  

• Painting done in junior wing of school where the whiteboards had been attached to the wall.  

• The board wishes to express its sympathies to Sarah-Ann on the death of her father and uncle.  

• Plumbing review upcoming. 

• The overall number of bullying cases reported (by means of the bullying recording template at 

Appendix 3) since the previous report to the Board – 0, and it’s confirmed that all cases referred to 

at above have been or are being, dealt with in accordance with the school’s anti-bullying policy 

and the Anti-Bullying Procedures for Primary and Post-Primary schools. 

• 224 in roll. 33 infants confirmed for September.  

• Attendance 85%. Attendance low due to Covid.  

• Ms. Miskella returned to 5th class.  

• Ms. Greenan working in Ferns currently.  

• SEN allocation due for next 2 years.  

• Mark consulting with staff regarding class allocation for next year.  

• ISM team is reviewing our current textbooks.  

• Final PLC inservice will take place in last term. A half-day is required for it. 

• Anti-bullying inservice with the staff was conducted by Maria Caesar of the PDST.  

• Mark and Anne in wellbeing in-service training today.  

• Rackard League. Girls in RL B quarter final. Boys unlucky in their quarter final.  

• Hurling 365 to begin after Easter.  

• PA AGM May 7th at 7pm. Served for remainder of 2021/22 and for 2022/23.  

• Clothing collection raised €350.  

• WI-FI upgraded €2300. 

• Still to do: New drainpipe needed. Name in front of school to be coloured in. Plumbing to be 

looked at.  

• Staff voted to keep split breaks.  

• Service of Light (25th March) and First Confession (22nd March) took place. Many thanks to Fr. 

Byrne. Confirmation to take place 6th April.  

• Survey to parents in 2nd class about refreshments after communion.  

• Accounts submitted to FSSU on 28th February.  

• €300 raised for Ukraine appeal.  

• Cycle right in 6th class currently.  

• Jersey day fundraiser for camogie club 

• Offer of bicycle bays to be put into bike shelter.  

• Cover over outdoor classroom. Will make enquiries.  
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• Pedestrian crossing – Still no lights. Will contact Cathal Byrne.  

• Mark will mention there should be no running from bus to shop in mornings. 

• Tuesday 14th June at 7pm 
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